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For the last 23 years the liability waiver has been the main protection to run our 

sports rental business. We are too small an activity to even get insurance companies 

to consider us. They just want to insure the main sports not a nitch sport. With out the 

liability waiver we are done. Liability waivers are the most common rental form in 

most states. We are very disappointed that Oregon has chosen this path. This bill will 

damage not just rental business but ALL activities and sports. It's a bad bill.  


